The Rock Dump has re-opened. Your and our employees’ safety is our highest concern. We
have adopted the following protocols based on Alaska state recommendations and industry
standards.

Please stay home if:

You have a fever, shortness of breath, a cough, or other COVID-19 symptoms.
You have been out of the state or country and have not completed a Covid Test upon
returning to Juneau or quarantined for the recommended 14 days.

® You have been in contact with anyone who is sick.

Policies:

Climbers: The gym will be open to members only. Returning and new members are welcome.
No walk in or day passes.

Reservations only: Members must reserve their climbing sessions online or by phone to limit
gym capacity. Twelve members will be permitted in the gym for each reservation period. Please
do not enter the gym before your reserved time slot. There will be a 15-minute buffer between
each reservation period to clean and sanitize surfaces.

Sanitation: Members must immediately wash/sanitize their hands upon arrival and before
leaving. Washing and sanitizing hands during climbing is highly encouraged.

Social Distancing: Persons in the gym must maintain 10 ft of distance from each other.

Face Masks: Bring Your Own Facemask. Members are always required to wear masks, including
while climbing.

Travel: If you have traveled out of state, please complete the 14-day quarantine period or
complete coronavirus tests according to the Alaska health mandates.

Liquid Chalk: Liquid chalk will be available for purchase and highly encouraged.

No changing clothes or storage of gear in locker room cubbies: come dressed to climb! Showers
are closed. Water bottle fill stations are closed.

The sign-up sheet will reflect the hours that the gym is operating. We will be closed completely
on Mondays and Tuesdays.

Facility and Employee Precautions:

o We will have a staff member available during operating hours to wipe down counter
surfaces and monitor gyms zones to ensure that users are following these guidelines.
e Hand sanitizer will be made available at the front desk. Please consider bringing your
own to limit contact with others.
All staff and persons in the facility will be wearing masks.
Credit/debit or account transactions only.


https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html

